

Director of Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT)

Ref.:	BDT/IEE/RME/DM/117	Geneva, 21 October 2011
		Chairmen of Regulatory Associations
Subject:	Regulatory Associations meeting - Armenia (City, Colombia, 19 September 2011
Dear Sir/Mad	lam,	
I would like to thank you for your participation in the Regulatory Associations meeting which was recently held in Armenia City, Colombia.		
The active participation of representatives of 9 Regulatory Associations this year demonstrated that the open dialogue among the associations is a unique opportunity to exchange experiences and concerns and to discuss possible solutions and ways forward.		
I take this opportunity to send you the Chairman's report of the meeting. You may also wish to consult http://www.itu.int/ITU-D/treg/Events/Seminars/GSR/GSR11/rras11/index.html for the complete listing of documents.		
The dialogue regarding the choice of the themes for the next edition of the RA meeting is open and we welcome your proposals by 18 November 2011 at: gsr@itu.int .		
Thank you once again for your involvement and I look forward to your continued participation.		
Yours faithfully,		
[Original signed]		
Brahima Sanou Director		
Annex: Chairman's report		
Copy: Secretariats of the Regulatory Associations		